
The following statement is provided to ensure that candidates are aware of their 
duty to disclose all information related to outcomes involving them and the police, 
and should be attached to job adverts and application forms.  This statement also 
ensures that schools are meeting their obligations under the Rehabilitation of 
Offenders Act 1975 (Exemptions) Order 1975 and DBS Code of Practice. 
 
 
 
 
 
“To protect the public, the post for which application is being made is exempt 
from Section 4(2) of the Rehabilitation of Offenders Act 1974 by virtue of the 
Rehabilitation of Offenders Act 1974 (Exemptions) Order 1975. It is not, 
therefore, in any way contrary to the Act to reveal any information you may have 
concerning convictions which would otherwise be considered as “spent” in 
relation to this application and which you consider relevant to the applicant’s 
suitability for employment. Any such information will be kept in strictest 
confidence, and used only in consideration of the suitability of this applicant for a 
position where such an exemption is appropriate. 


